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New Safety Recall Advanced Communication – S43052516 
 
FCA US LLC (“FCA US”) announced a safety recall on certain 2004 through 2012 
model year: 
 

 (DR/DH/D1/DC/DM) RAM Truck 
 

 (HB/HG) Dodge Durango / Chrysler Aspen 
 

 (JK) Jeep Wrangler 
 

 (LC/LD/LX) Dodge Challenger / Dodge Charger / Chrysler 300 
 

 (ND) Dodge Dakota 
 
The vehicles listed above were built with a front passenger airbag inflator that may 
rupture while deploying during a crash.  The potential for such ruptures may occur in 
some of the subject airbag inflators after several years of exposure to persistent 
conditions of high absolute humidity and/or heat aging.  In the event of a front 
passenger airbag inflator rupture, metal fragment(s) could pass through the airbag 
cushion material, which may result in additional injury or death to vehicle occupants. 
 
FCA US will conduct a voluntary safety recall to replace the passenger airbag inflator. 
 
Dealers will be notified of the launch of this safety recall by way of established methods 
used in the past.   
 
We ask that you please take the time to ensure that your personnel are aware of this 
communication and are prepared to execute a customer friendly process for inquiries on 
involved vehicles. 
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